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2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Maths Trip to Salisbury – Thursday 1st December 2022  
 
The Maths Department are running a Maths Trail for Year 7 students. Students will visit 
Salisbury city centre and in teams of four compete to complete the trail first. We will be 
leaving school at 8:45am and be dropped off in Salisbury; returning to school at 
approximately 11:55am. Students will then stay within the Maths Department for period 4 
to debrief, and then return to their normal timetables from 12:55 (lunchtime).  
 
Students will need to be in their full school uniform for the whole day. They will have their 
normal lunch on return to school but we do advise that students bring a bottle of water for 
the trip itself. They will also need to bring their mobile phones and their pencilcase for the 
trip to Salisbury.  
 
There are a limited number of spaces available, but to ensure that everyone has the 
chance to go, we will ask you to register your commitment to the trip on Parent Pay 
before payment is requested by Monday 7th November 2022 at the latest. If the 
number of requests for spaces outweigh the number of spaces available, we will pick 
names at random to ensure fairness.  We regret that refunds cannot be made unless the 
visit is cancelled by the School. 
         
The school budget cannot fund the whole cost of the activity and we are therefore inviting 
parents to make a voluntary contribution of £5.50 per child to cover the cost. Students in 
receipt of Free School Meals may make a payment of £2.75. This will need to be paid on 
Parent Pay by 25th November 2022 at the latest.  
 
If you’re interested in your child participating in this outing, the fee needs to be paid on 
Parent Pay. By using Parent Pay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your 
child to attend, therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The 
payment deadline is 25th November 2022, after this date you will not be able to pay 
for the trip and your child will not be able to attend.  
 
Kind Regards 
Miss B. Freemantle 
Stonehenge Maths 
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